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Perry Township believes the CO2 pipeline will substantially impair the health, 

safety and welfare of the people in the proposed siting area. Perry Township is 

concerned about the economic responsibilities for roads, emergency care, 

and overall economic impact. 

Russ McCormick Clerk of Perry Township 
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